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KEEP THEM OPEN

YOUR TICKET OFFICES



Your Ticket Offices could close…
Your Train Operating Company is closing 
ticket offices. They have to consult 
with passengers first. You have until 
Wednesday 26th July to let them know 
what you think.

 Your ticket office could close for good. 
Thousands of jobs are being cut across 
the UK. If you want to keep your ticket 
office, you need to speak up now.

 These proposals could mean that 
you don’t get the best deals on tickets 
and you don’t get the help you need, 
especially those with disabilities or 
learning difficulties.

KEEP THEM OPEN!
Have your say. Scan the QR 
code below to take part in  

the public consultation.  
It’s really simple.

https://www.
londontravelwatch.org.uk/

ticket-offices-have-your-say/

OR Send a letter to Freepost RTEH-XAGE-BYKZ,  
London TravelWatch, PO Box 5594, Southend-on-Sea, SS1 9PZ. 
For our campaign visit http://bit.ly/TSSATicketOffices


